
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  April 21, 2025 
 
Re:  Resolution 2152: Extension of Resolution 2147 
 

Resolution 2147 was approved by Council at their December 16, 2024, meeting to 
authorize the Interim Town Manager to continue through May 23, 2025, or until a permanent 
manager was identified. Jim Marino has been selected as the new Town Manager, and the 
agreement for his services is set for approval this evening.  

 
Mr. Marino is scheduled to begin April 22, 2025, and a transition period is beneficial to 

allow him to be brought up to speed on the many projects and matters of Town business. To aid 
in this transition, it will be beneficial to extend the services of the Interim Town Manager through 
May 23, 2025, as originally contemplated in Resolution 2147.  

 
Resolution 2152 has been drafted for this purpose. 

 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and roll call vote, approve Resolution 2152 as presented. 


